Our Vision

Year 1-Zachary
Year 2 - Grace & Imogen
Year 3 - Evie & Olek
Year 4 - Zashko
Year S - Emilie
Year 6 - Millie & Joel
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" Celebrations in Church yOu

We have been lucky to be able to
share celebrations in Church
throughout the Autumn Term. We
would like to take this
opportunity to thank you, our
parents and carers for sharing
these special moments with us.
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Certificate of Appreciation

This certificate is awarded to

lea Rark Rrimary
Academy

For supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal and
raising an amazing £347.72

Thank you ever so much for your support.
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\ - Signed: Lt Col (Retd) Tom Hamilton
- Poppy Appeal Coordinator




Collective Worship Council

our hope‘ aﬂd Evie's Prayer

Dear God,

a S p i ra ‘t i o n ‘ Please fill me with the strength to be the best | can by working

hard, being kind and living out our Christian Values. Help me to
share my God Given Talents and celebrate the talents of my

it friends.
Amen
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Elsea Park Primary as a Church of England School Evie

We loved leading the
first Advent Collective
Worship at the
beginning of the
month!

Agents of Change

Being an Agent of Change is a key part of our Christian nature at
Bourne Elsea Park CE Primary School. It sounds like the job of a
superhero, doesn't it?

It is an incredibly important role but anyone can motivate
themselves to be an Agent of Change. We all have the power to do
something, to change just one thing that can have a positive
effect on the people or world around us. We want to hear from
you! Have you been an Agent of Change? If so, we would love to
hear about it. Please email any photographs and information to:
BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk



